
Assessment Roll is Open for Examination and Open Book 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

La Crosse County 

Town of Shelby 

Pursuant to Wis. Stat §70.45 the ASSESSMENT ROLL for the year 2022 will be open for 

examination stating the 17th day of April, 2023 at 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. and thereafter during regular 

business hours, 8 AM to 4 PM, Monday through Friday, at the Shelby Town Hall, 2800 Ward Avenue.  

Additionally, the Town Assessor shall be available via phone from 3pm to 5 PM on Monday, 

May 1, 2023.  

Instructional material will be provided at the open book to persons who wish to object to valuations 

under Wis. Stat. 70.47. 

 

Notice is hereby given this 17th  day of April, 2023. 

 

By: Fortune M. Berg, Town Clerk 

 

 


